
 

 

  

Pharmacy_Subscriberlist@DCA 

From: General Board of Pharmacy Subscriber List <PHARM-GENERAL@DCALISTS.CA.GOV> 
on behalf of Board of Pharmacy <pharmacy.subscriberlist@DCA.CA.GOV> 

Sent: Monday, May 16, 2016 11:57 AM 
To: PHARM-GENERAL@DCALISTS.CA.GOV 
Subject: Product Recall - Abbott 

Abbott has initiated a recall of the lots below of non-retail, 8oz. metal can products because some cans may 
have a different color, smell, taste or texture - inconsistent with other lots of Abbott nutritionals. .  This affects 
only the lots mentioned below. Product shipped between October 12, 2015 and November 30, 2015.  

PRODUCT RECALL – 8 oz METAL CANS ONLY, NON-RETAIL 
Product List Lot 
Promote with Fiber Vanilla 51872 57643RA00 

57643RA01 
57643RA02 

Oxepa 54386 87420RA00 
Nepro Vanilla 62094 57648RA11 
Vital High Protein 63119 57447RA00 
Nepro Mixed Berry 62092 59879RA00 

Please immediately check your inventory, quarantine, discontinue distribution of the affected product, and 
contact your wholesaler for directions. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- To unsubscribe from this email list please 
click on the link below and follow the instructions on the web page. 
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